m North Cambridge

PAMILY OPERA
Company

presents a reprise of our 2014 opera
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Choreography by Rachel Zimmerman
A timely animal fable about drought, dictators, and democracy!

Inspired by “The Hare Who Would Not Be King”, Tish Farrell’s adaptation of an Akamba folk tale
Intergenerational cast | Family-friendly | Presented with sidetitles

tight Performances: Tickets (general admission):
Saturday, March 16, 3pm and 7pm familyopera.org, or 617-835-3162,
Sunday, March 17, Ipm and 5pm or tickets24@familyopera.org,
Saturday, March 23, 3pm and 7pm $7.00 Children, $15.00 Adults
Sunday, March 24, 1pm and 5pm or donate at the door

All performances at the PEABODY SCHOOL
70 Rindge Ave, Cambridge, 02140

Masks, vaccines, testing: recommended but not required

waw.familyopera.org



